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Hi Erick,
 
Yes, a tragedy indeed. We take bicycle safety seriously in San Carlos, and we have been
working on an update to our Holly Street exchange for some time, to include a new
bicycle and pedestrian overpass over US 101.
 
This project has always been a high priority for San Carlos, but unfortunately we can’t
fully fund it independently, so the timeline is still undetermined. Our staff is working with
the San Mateo County Transportation Authority (TA), City/County Association of
Governments of San Mateo County (C/CAG), and the California Department of
Transportation to get this project back on track.
 
At our last meeting we agreed to take a look at near-term temporary configurations that
can help. I look forward to that discussion after our staff has had a chance to analyze.
 
We have also been working diligently to implement our Bicycle and Pedestrian Master
Plan – see more at https://bit.ly/3BhoZu4.
 
Thank you for reaching out and sharing your concerns.
 
best,
John
 
 
John Dugan | Mayor | City of San Carlos | jdugan@cityofsancarlos.org
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Dear San Carlos City Council,

My name is Erick Gutierrez, and I commute by bicycle every day, covering a minimum of 8
miles round trip. I was deeply saddened and alarmed to hear about the tragic death of a
bicyclist today. This incident highlights an urgent need for action to ensure the safety of
vulnerable road users.

The current design of the bridge where this tragedy occurred poses a significant public hazard.
Much like a fallen tree blocking the road would be immediately addressed, it is imperative that
we prioritize the safety of cyclists and pedestrians who share our roadways with vehicles.

I urge the council to implement immediate safety measures, such as quick-fix solutions. These
are temporary, cost-effective methods to modify road layouts and provide proper separation
between vulnerable road users and motor vehicle traffic. While a permanent redesign of the
bridge may take time, these interim solutions can help prevent further tragedies.

The safety of all road users must be a top priority. I hope to see swift action to address this
pressing issue.

Sincerely,

Erick Gutierrez
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